
Consultation opens on NI Clinical
Excellence Awards

A consultation has opened to seek views on reforming the Northern Ireland
Clinical Excellence Awards scheme (NICEA).

Report aimed at growing ANP workforce
published

A new report has been published which aims to maximise the contribution of
Advanced Nurse Practitioners (ANPs) across Health and Social Care.

96% of our Bathing Waters meet
required water quality standards in
2023

Northern Ireland’s bathing waters continued to perform well in 2023 despite
it being the wettest July in Northern Ireland since records began.

If you make or import batteries or
products incorporating them – DAERA
needs to hear from you

A survey to learn more about how the new EU Batteries Regulation will impact
on Northern Ireland traders has been launched by DAERA.
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Resurfacing scheme for B80 Tattymoyle
Road

A resurfacing scheme for the B80 Tattymoyle Road, between Eshmore Road and
Rahony Road, is due to commence on Monday 27 November 2023.
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